
WEEKLY INSTRUCTIONAL PLAN

TEACHER: Callie Morphew WEEK OF:
11/11-11/15

MONDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Listen to the
“Interview With John
Lewis” and answer
Analyze the Text
questions/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT: Government

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using current
events/Lesson 6: Media
and the Government
guided
notes/edpuzzle/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:

TUESDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Get Ready
Vocabulary for “Hidden
Figures” and begin
reading/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

WEDNESDAY SUBJECT: English SUBJECT: Government SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:
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CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Continue reading
“Hidden Figures” and
complete the Check Your
Understanding
questions/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using current
events/Recognizing bias in
the media chart/exit
ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

HOMEWORK:

THURSDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Analyze the Text
questions/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

FRIDAY SUBJECT: English

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using IXL study
plan/Test over “Hidden
Figures”/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT: Government

CLASSWORK: “Do Now”
activity using current
events/Review sheet on
Campaigns/exit ticket

HOMEWORK: No
homework.

SUBJECT:

CLASSWORK:

HOMEWORK:
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